
 

   

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Robertstown Primary School 
Newsletter No.3 March 27th 2025 Coming Events 

WEEK 9 

27th March 

Parent / Teacher 

Interviews 

WEEK 10 

2nd April 

World Autism 

Awareness Day 

4th April 

Small Schools Sports 

Day @ Nuriootpa 

WEEK 11 

9th April 

Special Lunch 

11th April  

Crazy Hair Day – SRC  

Fundraiser 

Last Day of Term 1 – 

Early Departure 2:30pm 

TERM 2 WEEK 1 

28th April 

First day of Term 2 

 

Dear Parents and Community, 

As we move through Weeks 6 to 9, I am delighted to share some of the 

exciting events and activities happening at our school. 

NAPLAN Success: Our Year 3 and 5 students completed their NAPLAN 

assessments in Week 7. Congratulations to all students for your efforts 

across NAPLAN week. Our new laptops made the online process smooth 

and efficient. 

Harmony Day: We celebrated Harmony Day with a shared lunch and 

activities focused on learning about different cultures and embracing our 

differences. It was a wonderful day of unity and understanding. 

CREW Sessions: Our CREW sessions continue to be a highlight twice daily, 

focusing on oral language, social skills, and critical and creative thinking. 

Students are eager for greater challenges and are keen to develop their 

skills further. 

Sports Day Preparation: Students are enthusiastically preparing for the 

upcoming Small Schools Sports Day, practising events and perfecting 

their new 2025 War Cry, developed by our SRC members. 

Literacy and Numeracy Rotations: In Week 7, we began our literacy 

block and numeracy rotations. This initiative has been well received by 

both staff and students, providing targeted support through focused 

learning activities. 

Family 3-Way Conferences: Students are diligently preparing for their 

family 3-way conferences, reflecting on their achievements and setting 

goals for the future. 

Class Dojo Introduction: We introduced Class Dojo in Week 7 to capture 

and celebrate positive behaviour for learning. Students and staff are 

actively sharing positive feedback, recognising and appreciating the 

efforts of themselves and others. 

I am incredibly proud of our students' growth and enthusiasm. Thank you 

for your continued support and involvement in our school community. 

Warm regards, 

Bronwyn Whitelaw 

Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students conducted their own science experiments and tested different chemical reactions. 

They had to complete their hypothesis and check if they were proven correctly.  

The children have been working on the garden 

beds every Thursday. Firstly there was a lot of 

weeds and old plants that needed to be 

removed. Next we put sheep manure over the 

beds and raked it in to fertilize our soil ready for 

planting. Finally we have placed a thick layer of 

straw mulch over each bed. Last Thursday the 

children planted some potato “eyes” and we 

plan on sowing broad beans and carrots next 

week. We are looking forward to all the yummy, 

healthy foods we will grow in our garden beds 

this year! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We celebrated Harmony Day enjoying a lunch together consisting of foods from 

different cultures around the globe and crafting some very cool activities. 

Everyone belongs. 

KFC Easter Eggs-Citement 

The local kids club “Kids For Christ” (KFC) run by the Lutheran Church is holding their annual 

Easter event on Friday 4th April at the St John’s School Hall, Eudunda.  The timeframe is 3:10pm 

onward, for a 3:30pm start, going until 5:30pm.  There’s also an optional extra half hour of 

games until 6:00pm for those who wish to stay.  Come along to celebrate Easter and join in lots 

of eggs-citing Easter games and activities.  Cost $5 per child.  Bookings are needed by 

Wednesday 2nd April.  Contact Chris Doecke on 0488 047861 for bookings and enquiries.  All 

primary school and kindy aged children are welcome and younger pre-schoolers may attend 

with a parent accompanying them.  New children are especially invited. 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   Principal: Bronwyn Whitelaw                                     
School Telephone: (08) 85817127 
Corey Street, Robertstown 5381                

Email:dl.0385.info@schools.sa.edu.au                       

www.robertsps.sa.edu.au 

 

You can order by ringing 

the school or visit the 

Robbie PO and fill out 

the form! Thanks so 

much for your support! 

Ph: 85817127 

 

World Autism Awareness Day! 

Here at Robertstown PS we are excited to join the global 

community in celebrating World Autism Awareness Day on April 2nd. 

This day is dedicated to increasing understanding, acceptance 

and diversity of people with autism and their perspectives. As they 

say, if you have met one person with autism, you have met one 

person with autism! 

It's a wonderful opportunity for us to share our experiences and 

learn more about how to support our students and families who are 

part of the autism community. Let's work together to create an 

inclusive and supportive environment for everyone.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 


